
Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Marybeth Rose   
116 47th St NW  
Canton, OH 44709  
mrose1@neo.rr.com  
(330) 497-1169  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Rebecca Pollard   
2508 Deming Ave  
Columbus, OH 43202  
becca.pollard@sierraclub.org  
(503) 756-2598  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Katie Zeitler   
3160 Kioka Ave  
Columbus, OH 43221  
katherine.zeitler@gmail.com  
(614) 783-0991  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:katherine.zeitler@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Line Martineau   
3590 Pamela Dr  
Columbus, OH 43230  
linenmartineau@gmail.com  
(614) 749-1447  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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